
 

 

Memorandum 

Date: March 14, 2024 

To: City Commission 

From: Lornie Stalder, Public Works Director 

Re: Rec Center Verkada Camera Replacements 

The Rec Center currently has 7 cameras and 1 viewing station that are not 

operational. The current camera system has DVR recording, 30 -day storage, poor 

quality cameras along with one-year warranties. In 2023 Public Buildings replaced 

4 Rec Center cameras that failed.  

The Verkada camera system is state of the art technology that provides a 10- year 

warranty on all their products. Cloud storage of 1-year, incident resolution, 

motion search, notification alerts, live links for sharing, live viewing with up to 12 

cameras on one screen with rotation, professional monitoring and verification, 

incident management along with mobile device viewing are all standard features 

with Verkada. 

The quote also includes an outdoor camera that will cover the entry to the Rec 

Center along with a view of Center Street, the Miller Street parking lot and the 

Taylor Avenue stairs.  

Life safety, security, along with legal protection will help the City of Deadwood 

reduce our liabilities in the 21st Century.  

This quote does not include cameras in the 2010 Rec Center addition (swimming 

pool and walking track) or the basketball gymnasium. Recommend Motion: Move 

to recommend the City Commission replace 8 Rec Center Verkada cameras and 1 

viewing station from Technology Inc at a cost of $17,499.81. 
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